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William Beanment Hospital Radiation Oncology
Royal Oak

September 11, 1986

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Corrmission
Region III
Materials Licensing Section
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

To Whom It May Concern:

Please find enclosed our check in the amount of $120 for the following
amendment to our NRC License (#21-01333-01) . We request a change in
the possession limit for I-125 seeds from 2.5 Ci to 6.0 Ci.

Because of a new brachytherapy program which was recently initiated
in our Radiation Oncology Department, the demand for iodine sources
has markedly increased. Your cooperation in expediting the increase
in our possession limit to the requested level would be greatly
appreciated. This would allow us to possess sufficient quantities
of I-125 to support our increased patient load.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely yours, _

CM|Ltuk GUanul<5 C Y
Catherine Warmelink, M.S. Uc z y
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